
Church Council 
Electronic Vote, 5-2-19 

The Property Team is requesting authorization for spending $1,360 from the Building 
and Grounds fund to have a cellular radio installed, so that our fire alarm system is 
functional.   

Our internet provider, Fairlawn Gig updated our phone service to a voice over IP 
service.  The alarm system cannot communicate to voice over IP. 

Motion made by the Property Team and seconded by Pastor Jean.   

The Council approved the motion.


